
1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  
                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What another busy week it has been with a particular 
focus on girls’ football! Wednesday saw our Year 6 girls 
take part in a football day at Chauncy, which was a 
great success; some returning with certificates for their 
team efforts. Well done to the girls in KS2 who were 
chosen to take part in the girls’ district football event 
this week alongside other local schools.   
It was lovely to see such a range of costumes for our 
World Book Day and the children got great joy from 
purchasing books at our PTFA book sale.  Thank you to 
the team of parents who were able to give their time to 
support our children buy new books. We hope that 
Mother’s Day this Sunday brings time for families to 
come together and is a relaxing day for all our Mums.  
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EYFS: weather    Y1: jagged    Y2: ineffective   Y3: courage   Y4: constructive   Y5: contagious   Y6: premise      

Word of the week 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
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After 11 years working at Wheatcroft, Mrs Bik-Elliott 
will be leaving us on Wednesday 13th March.  We will 
be very sorry to see her go but wish her every success 
in her new appointment at another school.  Mrs Bik-
Elliott has worked with a number of children 
throughout her time at Wheatcroft and has been a 
great asset to our team of Teaching Assistants & MSAs.  
We thank her for all the time and dedication she has 
given to our school over the years.  
This term, Miss Sharpner has joined our Teaching 
Assistant and MSA teams.  She has been working with 
children across the school and we are very pleased to 
welcome her to the Wheatcroft school community.  

Achievement Awards 

 
R1:  Oliver P           R2: Ezra I                 Y1: Yuaana K           

Y1/2: Imogen W   Y2: Thomas H          Y3: Axl-Rose M 

Y3/4: Stanley B     Y4:  Charlie P         Y5: Teddie B  

 Y5/6: Jack A    Y6: Charlotte S 

 Lunchtime Award: Oscar A 

 

 

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

 
Reading Meeting for Parents 

9:00-10:30am Friday 15th March  

Please click here to sign up for our reading workshop 

open to all parents.  A great opportunity to hear from 

the English team at HfL Education. Designed to support 

you in promoting reading for pleasure at home and to 

make small changes that can instil a lifelong love 

of reading and books. We will also be joined by The 

Book Nook shop, who will be supplying a range of free 

resources and have a range of books on sale for you to 

explore and purchase if you wish. 

 

Date for your Diary 

Staffing Update  

 

Notice 

 
We have been informed that Openreach will be 

undertaking work next week on the pathways 

alongside the school. There will be temporary traffic 

lights and walkway diversions. You may wish to allow 

extra time for your journey. 

Team Points  

 
624 626 669    570  

     

https://forms.gle/v2QEyY6nMhvJjqvP9

